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SUKA Expansion 

Due to the popularity of the 
SUKA Beginners and SUKA 1 
classes we will now be opening 
new SUKA classes on Sunday 
from 1:30-3:20pm. If you are 
currently enrolled in the 
Saturday morning classes and 
would prefer the Sunday 
timeslot please get in touch! 

School App 

Download now for updates and 
notifications on School closures, 
camps, events and more: 
http://appmc2.net/apphome?ap
pid=24216245-671a-4ab4-ad72-
96f9b7475e76 

Homework 

As a note to our new parents 
and students, most of our 
classes receive homework, which 
will be uploaded to our online 
forum weekly. If anyone has 
trouble finding the forums or 
encounters issues downloading 
attachments from the forum 
please contact 
secretary@huahsia-
chinese.org.uk  

Sign In/Sign Out 

All of our classes are drop off 
classes, however for parents 
who wish to stay on campus we 
request that you sign in and out 
at reception. This will enable us 
to keep an accurate idea of the 
number of people in the School.  

September Newsletter 
Welcome back everyone, and a warm welcome to all our new parents, students 
and staff members. I hope you all had a wonderful summer, and are ready to 
begin classes on the 15th of September. We will be introducing a few changes this 
academic year so please have a read through to see what’s different! 
 
First Day  
On the first day back things usually get a little hectic, students should arrive to 
School 15 minutes before their scheduled lesson time, and meet in the main hall 
(except Saturday morning classes which will meet in the large playground). 
Teachers will collect them from the hall and bring them to their classrooms. All 
teachers will be holding up a sign with their class name (Foundation 1, Year 3, 
Nursery etc.). We ask for children to please form a line in front of their teacher.  
 
Books 
Some classes will need new books, while others will be continuing from the 
books in their previous year. If your children do need new books these can be 
purchased on the first day of School. They can be picked up 20 minutes after 
classes begin - This will allow our administrators the chance to help parents with 
trial classes and queries, before handling book sales. 
 
Class times 
The majority of our class times will stay the same this year, however one notable 
difference will be the Sunday afternoon lessons. This year Sunday afternoon 
classes will take place from 1:30pm – 3:20pm.  
 
Break time 
Our Mandarin classes have a five minute break in the middle of the lesson where 
children can pop out for a drink of water and a small snack. Please pack only a 
snack box as students will not have enough time to finish a full meal. We ask that 
parents please ensure that all snacks are nut free as we have a few children with 
allergies on campus. 
 
Results 
Our students did extremely well this year and we are very proud of them for their 
hard work and dedication. Please follow this link for full details 
https://www.huahsiachinese.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/GCSE-and-
Cambridge-Pre-Results-2018.pdf 
  
Yours Sincerely, 
Katja Ting 
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